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Town of New Fairfield 

Board of Selectmen 

4 Brush Hill Road 

New Fairfield, CT 06812 
 

MINUTES 

PUBLIC HEARING 

THURSDAY, JULY 10, 2008 

7:30 P.M. 

HIGH SCHOOL LIBRARY 
 

 

Members present:   Other Town Officials Present: 
John Hodge, First Selectman  State Representative Mary Ann Carson 

Tom Corbett, Selectman   James Hickey, U.S. Postal Service 

     Guy Polacco, Post Office Operations Manager 

     Joe Viola, Customer Service Manager for Danbury/New Fairfield 

 

Call To Order First Selectman John Hodge called the Public Hearing to order at 7:30pm 

 

Discussion of Post Office for the Town of New Fairfield 

James Hickey from the U.S. Postal Service spoke of the possibility of a new post office for the 

Town of New Fairfield.  The proposed new post office would replace the existing facility and 

would be approximately 5,000 square feet on approximately two acres.  The current post office is 

approximately 2,000 square feet.  The building for the new post office would be leased from the 

private sector.  Mr. Hickey spoke of the different options available.   

 

The public hearing was opened to members of the public for their input.  Many members of the 

public spoke in support of the post office.  First Selectman Hodge asked for a show of hands from 

the members of the public present and everyone was in favor of the new post office. 

 

Adjournment 
John Hodge made a motion to adjourn the public hearing at 7:42pm.  Tom Corbett seconded the 

motion. 

    Vote: 2-0-0 (Motion approved) 


